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Family Honours Frankie Trainor
Members of the extended Trainor family installed a memorial 
bench in honour of Frankie Trainor at Rossiter Park. Frankie 
was a long-time member of the Morell Lion’s Club and one of 
the lead members in the installation of Splash pad. Frankie spent 
over 35 years serving our community.

Sadly Frankie passed away suddenly on February 11, 2022. 
This bench, located next to Frankie’s last big project, is a fitting 
tribute to his memory. He truly was a dedicated volunteer and a 
great friend to many. 

For any questions or content suggestions, contact us at morellmatters@gmail.com

Choir - Choir - Choir
This is an opportunity for those who enjoy singing. No talent, 
training or singing experience is required, just come sing and 
have fun. We will sing a variety of favourite songs ranging from 
new to the golden oldies.

Our first night is Thursday, September 19th, 7-8pm at the 
Morell Fire Hall and every week from then on. There are no fees 
for this adult event and you just show up!

Choir-Choir-Choir began in the USA in 2015 and is taking the 
world by storm or as they say “by Song.”

This event is supported and promoted by the Morell and Area 
Development Corporation.

Back to School
It’s time of the year when teachers, staff and 
students are going back to school. Hopefully, 
everyone has had a wonderful summer and 
returns to school relaxed and recharged. We 
are wishing all a successful year ahead and, 
as part of our commitment to public safety, 
we are offering these simple safety tips:

•	 When entering a school zone, be sure to 
slow down and obey all traffic laws.

•	 Always stop for school buses when red 
lights are flashing.

•	 Be aware of and watch out for children 
near schools, bus stops, sidewalks, in 
the streets, in school parking lots, etc.

Fr. Brian’s Farewell
As Fr. Brian prepares to retire from active 
parish ministry, everyone is welcome to 
come wish him well on his last Sunday in 
the Holy Trinity Pastoral Unit.

The farewell reception will take place on 
September 15, at 12:15 pm, at  Jim MacAuley 
Complex in St. Peter’s Bay.
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Morell Public Library
The following children’s programming is 
offered at the Morell Library this month:

•	 Weekly Read, Sing, Play Story Times are 
each Wednesday at 10:30 am year-round 
(recommended for ages 5 and younger).

•	 On Saturday, September 21st, at 10:30 am, 
we will be making animals out of up-cycled 
egg cartons (supplies provided).

Adult programs are back! We are very excited 
to have a new Jim Davis exhibit at the library all 
month during open hours. On September 28th, at 
1pm we will be making yarn pumpkins. 

Morell Public Library hours of operation are:
Tuesday 3 – 6 pm
Wednesday 10 am – 2 pm
Thursday 3 – 6 pm
Saturday 10 am – 3 pm

Visit us at 89 Red Head Rd or contact Sarah 
MacLeod, Branch Technician at 902.961.3389 
or at morell@gov.pe.ca for more information.

Morell Co-op
Morell Co-op would like to thank all 
participants of the 50/50 draw. The July – August 
draw winners are Debby MacKinnon, Cheryl 
MacDonald and Cindy Adams. Proceeds were 
donated to St. Peter’s Community Cupboard, 
Scott Redman Tournament, Scotchford CFCY 
100th Birthday, Kingswood, St.Peters Blueberry 
Brunch, various benefits, medical travel for 
members, various sports teams.
Reminder we will be closed on September 30.

This newsletter is also available at www.morell.ca (bottom right)

St. Peter’s Circle Club Seniors
The St. Peter’s Circle Club monthly meeting will be held on 
Thursday,  September 19th at 12 noon. There will be a barbecue 
lunch, guest speaker and door prize.

Regular weekly Club activities are on:
Tuesdays, 10 am – Crokinole
Wednesdays, 7 pm – Cards (45’s)
Fridays, 7:30 pm – Ceilidh music and dance

For more information about the club, please call 
902.393.1482. For club rentals, please call 902.961.2670.

Sport and Recreation
Morell Credit Union Rink is opening on Saturday, October 12, 
2024. The rink entered a weekly draw, Gold Rush. If you are 
interested in signing up, please visit https://causable.io/syspei. 

Free Seniors’ Skate is on Tuesdays and Fridays at 2 – 3 pm 
as usual. If you are interested in joining female rec league or 
oldtimers league please contact:

Courtney Steele at courtneyjsteele@hotmail.com (Female rec)
Danny Kelly at president@morellmustangs.ca (Oldtimers)

Morell Minor Hockey Registration is now open. To access 
the registration form, go to http://morellmustangs.ca and click 
on MMHA 2024-2025 Registration tab in the menu. Deadline 
to register is September 20.

Hockey registration assistance is available from the 
following organizations:
Kidsport at https://kidsportcanada.ca
Jumpstart at https://jumpstart.canadiantire.ca
My Biggest Fan Foundation at https://www.mybiggestfan.ca

If you require financial assistance but do not meet eligibility 
criteria of the above listed organizations, please contact the 
president of Morell MHA at president@morellmustangs.ca.

Morell Seniors Club
Hopefully, everyone had a wonderful summer. 
Beginning on September 24th, the Morell 
Legion Seniors will resume meetings on the last 
Tuesday of each month, at 1pm, at the Morell 
Fire Hall. Everyone age 50+ is welcome.

Vote for Morell
Visit the Rural Beautification Society at www.peirbs.ca to 
vote for Morell! The Municipality and Town that receives 
the most votes will each receive a $1,000 cash prize. Voting 
is open until September 15, 2024. You may vote once a day, 
every day, per email address. 


